
1. To the Paschal Victim 
let Christians offer a 
sacrifice of praise.

2. The Lamb redeemed 
the sheep. Christ, 
sinless, reconciled 
sinners to the Father.

3. Death and life were 
locked together in an 
unique struggle. Life’s 
captain died; now He 
reigns, never more to die.

4. Tell us, Mary. “What 
did you see on the way?”

5. “I saw the tomb of the 
now living Christ. I saw 
the glory of Christ, now 
risen. 

6. I saw angels who gave 
witness; the cloths too 
which once had covered 
head and limbs.

7. Christ my hope has 
risen. He will go before 
His own into Galilee.”

8. We know that Christ has 
indeed risen from the dead. 
Do You, conqueror and 
king, have mercy on us.
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http://ccwatershed.org/hymn/

